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Norwood Primary School 
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Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Monday 2nd March 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Once again we will celebrate our successful year by showcasing the talents, skills and enthusiasm of our whole 

school community through our performance at The Voyager School. 

 

This year the production will take place on Thursday 26th March 2015 and be based around our learning theme 

of The Jungle Book.  The evening’s entertainment will consist of classes and groups of children sharing dance, 

music or drama performances. 

 

On the evening of Thursday 26th March 2015 the doors will open from 6.00pm. The performance will commence 

at 6.30pm and last for approximately 1 hour and 30 minutes. There will be a comfort break.  We request that you 

bring your children to The Voyager School by 6.15pm and, if you are not attending the celebration of learning, 

be available to collect them at approximately 7.45pm. 

 

We invite parents/carers to join us for this evening and will initially allocate two tickets to each family. Please can 

you fill in the form below and email back to school by Thursday 12th March 2015. 

 

The children are all incredibly excited about the event and we look forward to your continued support in our 

drive to ensure a broad, balanced and engaging learning curriculum. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

My child ____________________________________________ in Year ________ is/is not * able to attend the performance on 

Thursday 26th March 2015. 

 

I understand that the majority of children will walk with selected pupils travelling by coach to The Voyager 

School for the dress rehearsal on the morning of the Thursday 26th March 2015 (please note that children not 

performing in the evening will be part of the dress rehearsal audience).  I give permission for my child to travel to 

and from The Voyager School by coach, should they be allocated a space. 

 

I would like to request our family allocation of two tickets - Yes/No * 

 

I would like to be considered for further tickets if they are available - Yes/No *   No. of additional tickets _____ 

*delete as appropriate. 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________ Date: ________________________________________ 

 


